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Friday, January 22, 2010 1:22 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
3dayslive@aweber.com
Forex Trading

Hi There,
I would like to register my concern against the restrictions on Forex trading. The 10-1 limitation is simply too low
and would hurt plenty of traders ability to generate their income.

Kind regards,
Gavin J Pearson


